
 

 Sponsored by 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
TPS / CILT event:  
Buses in the West Midlands – Future Developments 
 

Speakers: Stephen Rhodes and Pete Bond 
 

Date: Monday 15th June 2015 
Time: 5.30pm for a 6.00pm start 
Location: Mott MacDonald, 35 Newhall Street, Birmingham B3 3PU 
 

The West Midlands has an enviable track record of delivering high quality bus services through 
successful partnership working.  

The challenge now is to build on this, become more innovative and attract new customers. Along with 
heavy rail and Metro, Centro are now looking to introduce the Bus Rapid Transport ‘Sprint’ services as 
an integral part of the future transport network. The presentation will outline Centro’s vision of the 
future for world class bus services and how this can be made a reality.  

 
The presentation will be made by Stephen Rhodes (Director of Operations) and Pete Bond (Head 
of Network Services) from Centro.  
 
Please join us for what promises to be an interesting presentation on the vision for buses and bus 
rapid transit in the West Midlands.  

 
Registration 
 
Please register for the event through the ICE event link: https://www.ice.org.uk/events/event-
registration?eventid=646  
 
If you require advice or are unable to book yourself on this event please contact Pauline 
Arundel (Pauline.arundel@ice.org.uk) or call 020 7665 2236. There are a limited number of 
spaces for TPS members. 

 
A buffet will be provided from 5.30pm. 
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